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Important dates-Summer Term 

2018 

 

 

 

September 4th 1st Day back. 

 

Please note all information      

regarding dates, policies and the 

curriculum can be found on our 

website at 

www.newcity.boleyntrust.org 

 

Annie 

 

 

 

 

On Friday our Year 6 pupils showcased all their hard work from the last 6 weeks with their 

amazing production of ‘Annie’. The pupils put on two shows for family and friends on Friday 

and both were a huge success! A massive thank you to the Brick Lane team and the Year 6 

team for putting together such a professional and enjoyable display! The level of talent and 

commitment shown by all was outstanding! A big thank you also to those working on the       

costumes and set design!  

 Well done all!  

              Message from the Head teacher 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have had an amazing academic year with lots to celebrate! The Y6 production of Annie last 

week was the best performance I have ever seen. Even the Director from Brick Lane spoke 

highly of the professionalism and talent on show during the performance. Well done Y6! 

Our children have also represented the school in a range of activities over the year: Plaistow 

Festival, Young Voices at the Barbican, art exhibition at UEL, art work and community work 

along Barbers Alley, IntoUniversity to name but a few. The children have also experienced 

lots of visits including Port Lympne, House of Lords, Fairplay House, London Zoo, the Science 

Museum, the Planetarium, local libraries etc.  

The academic success of the school has improved throughout the year with your support. The 

end of term report cards will show how hard the children have been working and our academic 

results have improved yet again with 88% of our Y6 children achieving the expected level for 

reading, writing and mathematics. Well done Y6 and we wish you all the best in your new 

schools. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support throughout the year and 

wish you a restful summer holiday. I look forward to seeing you all on September 4th.  

Mrs Stone 

Head Teacher. 

Year 6 Awards 

Well done to all of our Year 6 children 

and especially those who received an 

award at our Year 6 awards ceremony. 

Winners included: 

Most likely to become prime Minister: 

Amani. 

Most likely to become a teacher: 

Archie 

Most likely to become a famous    

celebrity: Nadia 

Most likely to become a drama king: 

Cai 

Most likely to become a computer 

Whizz: Mo 

Most likely to become a comedian: 

Junaid 

Most likely to become an artist: Enis 

Most likely to become a problem   

solver: Grace 

Most likely to become a musician: 

Dougal  

Most likely to become a millionaire: 

Husnain 

Most likely to become a fashion    

expert: Princia 

Most likely to be a sports star:   

Gedeon 

Art 

 

 
We are very proud and pleased to announce that the children’s gemstone covered Skull   

sculpture- based on the famous Damian Hirst diamond covered skull has been chosen to be      

displayed at Westfield!  The location is the top floor near the food hall, next to Samsonite 

and opposite the Lotus Leaf. The piece will be on display to view from the start of August. 



Stars of the week 

RMP—Khadeeja  RD-Zara  RS-Ruby         

1D-yusra  1S-Jayden  1SH-Aine  2F-Gigi  2J-Zara          

2P-Laiba  3P-Israel  3L-Isha  3ZJ-Saad  4B-Maria        

4S-Maxim  4W-Amaya  5F-Zak  5B-Heavely  5K-Ismail  

6AHusnain  6H-Sameera 6P-Mayisha 

Well Done! 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our parents who recently completed their   

Triple P training here at New City. We will be running this course 

again next year, please see Wendy if you are interested. 

 

Nursery Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children and their families had great fun  participating in 

the Nursery’s Teddy Bear’s picnic. There were lots of 

activities set up for the children to enjoy. Face painting, 

musical statues and live  entertainment by a magician/

balloon artist were extremely popular and a range of 

tasty food was enjoyed by all. Everyone loved the music 

and dancing! Thank you for all the parents and children 

who attended our memorable and enjoyable day!  

Reception Trip to West Ham Park 

This week our Reception classes visited West Ham Park. It was an 

opportunity for them to visit our local area. The children had a 

great time exploring and enjoying the sun together. The children 

behaved very sensibly and proved that they are ready for the next 

step in the lives and the transition into Year 1. Well done          

Reception! 

 

 

Week  1 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Choice Salmon Fish Fin-

gers 

Greek Style Chicken 

Souvlake 

Roast Chicken 

and Yorkshire 

Pudding 

Spaghettie Bolo-

gnese 

White Fish Bake 

Vegetarian Choice 

 

Veggie Sausage 

Pasta 

Juniper Pizza Quorn and Sweet 

Potato Curry 

Cheese Salad 

Wrap 

Feta, Pepper and 

Spinach Pinwheel 

Vegetables 

Carbs 

New Potaotes 

Sweetcorn 

Broccoli 

Herby Diced Potao-

tes 

Garden Peas 

Roast Potatoes 

Organic Carrots 

Mashed Potatoes 

Mini Corn on the 

Cob 

Chips 

Garden Peas 

 

Dessert 

Fruit Smoothie Apple Crumble 

Cookie 

Rainbow Cheese-

cake 

Marble Cake and 

Custard 

Fruit Jelly and Ice 

Cream 

End of Year Show 

 

 

 

We would like to thank all of you who joined us for the children’s 

End of Year Concert. The children sang really well and looked great 

in all of their hats. A huge thank you must go to Mrs Patel for   

helping to organise once again a fantastic performance.  

Spelling Bee Final! 

 

Well done to our Spelling Bee finalists who represented the 

school on Monday.  The final included 12 local schools and     

children had to learn the spellings of some difficult words. The 

children did well and also had to learn the definitions of the 

words. Well done to Abdia, Guarab, Hassan and Musa, you have 

made everyone at New City Primary School very proud.  

A Reminder 

A reminder that all medicines will be returned on the last day of 

term, for example asthma pumps. However we ask that you return 

them ready for the new year on the 4th September 2018. Many 

thanks 


